
 
 

Emergency Powers Non-Executive Decisions 
Minutes  

 
The minutes of the Emergency Powers Non-Executive Decisions meeting of Wyre 
Borough Council held on Tuesday, 9 December 2020 via remote access. 
 

 
Councillor present: 
Councillor Robinson, Chair of Licensing Committee 
 
Officers present: 
Garry Payne, Chief Executive 
Mark Billington, Corporate Director Environment 
Niky Barrett, Senior Licensing Officer 
Peter Foulsham, Democratic Services and Scrutiny Manager 
Marianne Unwin, Assistant Democratic Services Officer 
 
No members of the public or press attended the meeting. 
 

 
35 Apologies for absence  

 
None. 
 

36 Declarations of interest  
 
None. 
 

37 Licensing Act 2003 - Revised Statement of Licensing Policy 2021- 2026  
 
The Corporate Director Environment submitted a report on the revised 
statement of licensing policy for 2021-2026.  
 
The Senior Licensing Officer addressed the meeting and summarised the 
main points in the report. 
 
After discussion, it was agreed that, under the Emergency Powers Non-
Executive Decisions, the revised statement of licensing policy v05 (Appendix 
1) be formally adopted by the Council.   
 

The meeting started at 2.30 pm and finished at 2.36 pm. 
 



 

Date of Publication: 08 December 2020 
 


